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12 July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
         
Clubs for the Autumn Term 2023 
 
Please see the attached a timetable for the clubs on offer for the Autumn Term.   
 
There is no charge for the clubs run by school staff.  There is also no charge for the KS1 
Active Club on Mondays after school, or the KS2 Team Sports on Thursdays after school, as 
these are covered by Sports Premium funding.  Please note that places for these clubs are 
limited.  Please book the two Sports Premium clubs by emailing 
oholmes@billingshurstprimary.org.uk.  For the remaining clubs, please book directly with 
the club provider following the instructions on the relevant flyer, or by clicking on the link in 
the timetable.   
 
Due to the overwhelming popularity of the Young Voices KS2 Choir, please can all those 
wishing to join this club email oholmes@billingshurstprimary.org.uk to request a place – 
even if your child has previously attended the club.  In the interests of inclusivity and 
fairness, we cannot guarantee your child a place until we have been able to review 
numbers, which we aim to do at the end of this term. The Young Voice event will take place 
on Tuesday 16th January 2024 and by joining the Choir in September your child will make a 
commitment to attend Choir until February half term.    
 
Please also book KS1 Choir by emailing  oholmes@billingshurstprimary.org.uk.   
 
We are pleased to introduce a drama club, which will be run by The West End Theatre 
Academy. They will offer a KS1 group on a Wednesday morning and a KS2 group on a Friday 
afternoon.   
 
In a change from last term, Gymnastics is moving from a Tuesday morning to a Monday 
morning. 
 
To ensure the safety of your child, registers are taken for all clubs, so please inform the 
office if your child will be absent for any reason.  Please ensure that children are collected 
promptly at the end of the club, or that you have advised us if your child (year 6 only) is able 
to walk home on their own. 
 
Clubs will begin in the week commencing Monday 11th September, with the exception of the  
Monday Pottery club which will commence on Monday 18th September, and end at the end 
of the week commencing Monday 4th December.  There may be occasions when we have to 
cancel a club at short notice, but we will try to give as much warning as possible in the event 
of this happening. 
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Club bookings will be open from receipt of this letter.   
 
Please check the year group ranges for all clubs to avoid disappointment.  
 
If you need another copy of this letter, the timetable or the flyers, they will be available on 
the website under Menu/News/Letters Home or from the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Helen Williamson 
Headteacher 


